
                                                                                                             09/01/2024 

 

 

Dear valued customers, 

 

We are writing to inform you that our office will be relocating to a new location. 

 The new address of our office will be:2635 North First Street, Suite 114, San Jose, CA 95134  

                                               Telephone: 1- 408- 649-3216 

However, please note that our email address will remain the same. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and we will do our best to make the 

transition as smooth as possible. We kindly ask that you update your records with our new 

contact information. 

We look forward to welcoming you to our new office location and we hope that you will 

continue to support us in the future. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you for your understanding and we hope to see you soon. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Hideaki Nagai   President 

VTEX America Inc. 

2635 North First Street  

Suite 114 

San Jose, CA 95134  

Tel: 1-408-649-3216 

 

 


